
Dear Mr. Hickey and honorable members of the Natick Board of Selectmen,

With my appointment to the Director of Community and Economic Development 
position, I can no longer serve as a member of the Transportation Advisory 
Committee. Therefore, please accept this letter as my official notice of resignation 
from the committee. 

James Freas


